
 

 

 

September 6, 2024 Sent by email  
 
 
Benjamin Addley, CAO 
County of Oxford 
21 Reeve St. 
PO Box 1614 
Woodstock ON ON N4S 7Y3 
baddley@oxfordcounty.ca  
 
Re: Notice to Member Municipalities – 30-Day Comment Period 

Mr. Addley: 

At the Board meeting held on September 4, 2024, the Long Point Region Conservation 
Authority Board of Directors approved the attached draft documents for a 30-day comment 
period and circulation to the Member Municipalities. 

Ontario Regulation 686/21: Mandatory Programs and Services, made under the Conservation 
Authorities Act requires Conservation Authorities to prepare a Watershed-based Resource 
Management Strategy and a Conservation Land Strategy.  The regulation requires that each 
of the strategies include a public consultation component and are to be submitted to the Ontario 
Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) by December 31, 2024.  Electronic copies of the 
strategies can be found at the links below: 

• Draft Watershed-based Resource Management Strategy 

• Draft Conservation Land Strategy 

A Public Information Session regarding the strategies will be held on Tuesday, October 1, 2024 
from 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. at the LPRCA Administration Building, 4 Elm Street, Tillsonburg, ON, 
N4G 0C4.  Additionally, an online survey can be found in the above links. We look forward to 
your feedback in the online survey by Monday, October 7, 2024. 

If your officials have any questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned 
by email at jmaxwell@lprca.on.ca or by phone at 519-842-4242 ext. 225. 

Sincerely, 

 

Judy Maxwell 
General Manager 
 
cc. Lindsey Mansbridge, Coordinator of Legislative Services/Deputy Clerk 
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